
ACAO Air Navigation committee meeting No 45 on 

30-31 March 2022. The committee endorsed the 

following recommendation  
 

(English Translation) 
 

A. Urge the member states of the organization to take appropriate measures to reduce the impact of the 

installation of 5G cellular networks on the movement of aircraft in coordination with the concerned 

authorities of each country (national telecommunications regulatory bodies) to ensure that the levels of 

use of 5G cellular networks near airports and their future plans . 

B. Task the General Administration of ACAO in coordination with the recently established 5 G Working 

Group by ICAO Middle East Regional Office to work on the development of a mechanism at the national 

and regional levels to report and analyze interference reports resulting from the use of 5G networks  

C. Urge member states to support ICAO's position during the 2023 World Telecommunications 

Conference WRC-23 meeting to be held on 2023 through coordination with the national 

telecommunications regulatory bodies of each member state . 

 


